
 
Letter no. NUBSNLW(FNTO)/IDA                                                                                              Dated: 28-12-2020 

To, 

Shri P.K. Purwar, 

CMD BSNL, 

Bharath Samchar Bhavan, 

HC Mathur lane, 

Janapath New-Delhi-110001 

Subject: Demand of immediate release of freezed IDA due to Misinterpretation of DPE orders dt.19/11/2020. 

Ref: DPE order cited above and BSNL Co-A 11(18/1/2020- ESTAB dt.26/11/2020. 

        It is to bring to your kind notice that the DPE vide letter under reference has conveyed the decision of the 

Govt. to freeze the IDA installment which has w.e.f. 01-10-2020 and also will be due on 01-01-2021 and 01-04-

2021. 

        From the contest of DPE letter it quiet evident that these orders are not applicable to Non-Executives. In this 

regard the Assistant Solicitor General of India has mentioned to Hon’ble Kerala High court in its matter WP(c) No 

26423(c) of 2020 that orders DPE are applicable only to Executives and non-unionized supervisor at CPSEs. 

         I therefore request you to kindly ensure the revised directions to restore freezed IDA w.e.f. 01-10-2020. 

With regards 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(K.Jaya Prakash) 

General Secretory 

Copy to: 

Director H.R. BSNL, New-Delhi. 

Director Finance BSNL,New-Delhi 

 


